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Sierra Madre Tennis Court Resurfacing - EXTENDED
Sierra Madre, CA. — May 2, 2013

The days the tennis courts at Sierra Vista Park and Memorial Park are closed for court resurfacing has been extended.
Due to the curing process the court closure will continue through Sunday, May 5, 2013. Sierra Vista Park is located at 611
E. Sierra Madre Blvd., Sierra Madre, CA 91024. Memorial Park is located at 222 W. Sierra Madre Blvd., Sierra Madre, CA
91024. Tennis courts at both locations will re-open to the public on Monday, May 6, 2013. For additional information
please contact the Community Services Office at 626.355.5278.
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